Four Cent Building Tax '«
Would Bu:ld/Furmsh
New County Library Bldg.

Warrenton—Community groups
interested in learning more about the
new library facility being planned for
the Warren County Library District,
are asked to call the Warrenton Li-
brary to schedule a speaker. The
library’s number is 456-3321.

The new library will be built if
county voters approve the proposed
four cent building tax on April 6. The
tax income would be used to con-
struct a 7,500 square foot building
in Warrenton on Highway 47 just
south of the Douglas Brown Funeral
Home.

The new library would be four
times the size of the current library
which is located on South Market
Street across from the Warren
County Annex Building. The

planned facility would allow the
book collection to grow to an esti-
mated 41,000 volumes in coming
years. The current library holds al-
most 23,000 volumes.

Seating for library users would be
increased from 18 chairs to approxi-
mately 54. There would also be
space for additional Internet work-
stations. A meeting room, which will
hold 50 people will be available for
use by community groups at no
charge.

The new building will be fully ac-
cessible for the disabled and there
will be on site parking.

The four cent building tax would

be for ten years and will fiance the

building and furnishing of the facil-
ity.
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